
COASTAL CLASSIC GOLF WEEKEND - JUNE 2020

Valued Members,

We have all done our part to help stop the spread of COVID-19 and as an industry have 
maintained a balance between still working and staying-at-home.  There is an end in 
sight in the near future and we will all be very busy putting the pieces back in place and 
restoring our fragmented businesses and lifestyles.  All indications are that a re-
introduction will be an easing period and not a flip-of-a-switch change.

In consideration of everyone’s need to focus on a restoring ones business and personal 
life, we have decided to cancel the Coastal Classic this year.

Stay safe, Albert Carrillo, CEO




